
Pennsylvania Prospectors JUNE 2023 Meeting Minutes  

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on Saturday, June 17, 

2023, at the Lightstreet United Methodist Church.  We began with the pledge to the flag.  

There were 7 members in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, Gary, Bill and 

Sharon were present.  Don, vice-president was not present. 

There were no minutes taken at the May meeting.  Don & Sharon, vice president and 

secretary were not present at the May meeting. 

The treasurer’s report was read by Treasurer Bill. They were approved by Ryan and 

seconded by Claude.   

There was no unfinished business, no committee reports, or old business. 

Under New business, we discussed the upcoming July meeting and the Xmas in July 

meeting and the drawing for the Christmas nugget.  Sharon asked if they wanted to do 

any other activities at this meeting, none were suggested.  Gary mentioned that his 

birthday was on the same day as the July meeting. 

The drawings were held and the meeting was adjourned. We decided to cancel the 

potluck this time at this meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Sharon Beagle 

Secretary, PA Prospectors 

 

 


